
2024 NSMTA Piano Competition 

 

Welcome students! 

 

We are excited to see you on May 5th, 2024 at the Music Conservatory of Illinois. The 
address is 2809 Central Street, Evanston Il. Please arrive 5 minutes before your scheduled 
time to check in.   

 

There is street parking available on Central and the surrounding neighborhoods.   

 

Families are welcome to stay in the hallway during the student’s performance.  

 

Please dress in competition attire.  

 

Students are not required to bring printed music. 

 

All winners are invited to perform in the Winners Recital, Sunday, May 12th! 

 

We look forward to seeing you! 


